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From: leslie thomas [mailto
Sent: 02 September 2017 10:08 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Cc: Steve.g.hammond  
Subject: Waterfront and Town centre development DPS consultation 

I would like to request that the consultation period is extended by at least a month on the grounds that there are 
still too many residents who aren't aware of the plans and the consultation. 

I believe this is necessary especially as the Chairman of the Economic Development Board Mr Stephen Philpott 
has stated on video published on Thursday 22nd June on 'The News' site, that he wants "Anyone and everyone 
to have their say". 

Sincerely 
Mr L J Thomas 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.




